
August 2, 2022 – Town of Watson ZBA Meeting 

Meeting opened at 7pm – Present were: Ross Phelps, Cathy Dosztan and Maryann Vargulick 

Discussed 2 new possible members – 

1.) James Palowski – Stoney Lake Road – previous experience on Town of Watson Planning Board 
2.) Rebecca Kelly – North Shore Road – previous experience on Town of Lowville Planning Board 

All in agreement w/giving names to the Town Clerk for Town Board approval. 

Discussed application for parcel $167.00-01-36.100, also known as 8510 Number Four Road, Lowville. Request for 
construction of 12’X22’ covered porch to replace current 8’X10’ porch. ZBA approved request unanimously due to 
request not being substantial and will improve property. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:35pm 
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